PAUL BULLEMER
Long Lake Firefighter

612-518-4800
paul.bullemer@longlakefire.org
269 north brown rd, long lake, mn

June, 28 2024

Long Lake Fire Department

To whom it may concern,

This official letter represents notification of my retirement with the Long Lake Fire
Department and my last day to take effect on the 30th of June 2024.

It has been a pleasure serving alongside all of you and supporting this community over

the last 20 years.

Sincerely,
Paul Bullemer
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